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A meeting with representatives of the Berghof Foundation
took place

On July 4, 2025, an online meeting was held between the First Deputy Director of the Institute for Strategic
and Regional Studies under the President of the Republic of Uzbekistan (ISRS) Akramjon Nematov and the
head of the Afghanistan, Central and South Asia Unit of the German Berghof Foundation Basir Feda.

During the conversation, an exchange of views took place on current issues of world politics and their
impact on stability in the region. Particular attention was paid to the current situation in Central Asia and
Afghanistan.

The prospects for cooperation between the Fund and ISRS were discussed, including holding joint events
dedicated to issues of strengthening regional stability and security.

Following the meeting, an agreement was reached to further maintain close and regular dialogue.
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